
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

                                      5/12/21 

REPORT ALL SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY TO THE POLICE 
Emergency: 911 - Non-Emergency: 703-792-6500  

   CRIME ALERT 

   
 
 

Burglary prevention tips: 
 

• Strengthen glass doors and windows - Consider using Laminated Glass for 

new doors and Laminated Glass Sheets on existing doors and windows.   

 

• Install a security alarm and cameras with motion sensors. Ensure alarm is in 

good working order and always set your alarm at close of business. 

 

• Use motion sensing light fixtures inside and out. 

 

• Remove all merchandise from display windows at close of business. Empty 

cash registers and leave drawers open.  

  

• Post “No Cash Kept on Premises” signs on doors. 

 

• Consider hiring security personnel to patrol your location after hours. 

 

• Consider starting a Business Watch. The more eyes and ears, the better!   

 
Contact the Crime Prevention Unit at 703-792-7270 for more information. 

Prince William County 

Police Department has 

experienced an increase in 

attempted Commercial 

Burglaries via shattered 

glass doors and windows.  
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